
April 10, 2022

ICEBREAKER


Have you ever been locked out of your house 
or car? How did you get in? 

Have you ever been excluded from something 
you wanted to be part of? How did it make you 
feel? 

THE TEXT


Read the text aloud: Luke 13. 22-30 

According to Jesus, who will make it through 
the narrow door and who will not?  

What does it mean that the door is narrow? 
Why wouldn’t a loving God make the door 
wider? 

THE SERMON


What is the question that prompts this message 
of Jesus?  What answer do you think the one 
asking the question expected? 

What does it mean that the door is not opened 
by: 

BEING PART OF THE RIGHT GROUP? 

HAVING THE RIGHT IDEAS? 

HAVING BEEN AT THE TABLE WITH JESUS? 

How did Jesus’s answer speak to what the 
nation of Israel thought of itself? What Israel 
thought about other nations? 

REFLECT 

What other doors besides Jesus do some use 
to try to gain access to God? How might we 
expect access to God through: 

MORAL SUPERIORITY 

SOCIAL STATUS 

FINANCIAL STATUS 

POLITICAL STANCE 

How did Jesus’s answer speak to what we think 
of ourselves? What we think about other 
people? 

Who do we sometimes consider “outsiders” 
who should remain outside? Who are the last 
people you would expect to enter the 
kingdom?  

How can the understanding that “the last will 
be first and the first will be last” be profoundly 
transformational in our Christian walk? 

PRAYER 

Lord, in the name of Jesus, may we be less 
concerned with who you choose to welcome 
into your kingdom, and focus on our 
commitment to Christ, our way through the 
door you have opened. We want to be among 
your guests, and not standing outside, so give 
us strength by your Spirit to make every effort 
to enter. 
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